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20th October 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

KS2 - Visit to Hull Truck Theatre: Pinocchio 
 
 

On Monday 4th December our Key Stage 2 children will be going on a visit to watch Pinocchio at Hull 
Truck Theatre.   
 
The children will depart school promptly at 9:10am to arrive at Hull Truck for the 10:00am 
performance.  The children will arrive back at school at approximately 1:00pm.  Children need to 
wear school uniform and will require a packed lunch from home which they will eat on return to 
school. 
 
The cost of this visit is £18 per child.  Payment should be made via Reach More Parents > Payments 
> Weduc Payments Purse > Available Offers and is due by Friday 24th November 2023.  Paying via 
Reach More Parents also gives your child permission to attend this visit. 
 
If your child will not be attending the visit, please notify the school office by Monday 6th November as 
the school have reserved enough tickets for all children to attend and will have to cover the cost of 
tickets of children who do not attend if we do not cancel these in advance.  Similarly, if you are unable 
to make payment, please contact the school office as soon as possible.  It is important that deadlines 
are adhered to. Thank you! 
 
If you have any queries regarding the visit, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s class 
teacher. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs C Fulstow 
Headteacher 
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